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A BRIEF LOOK AT WHAT’S 

HAPPENING IN EASTERN OREGON QUICK TAKES

MISSOULA CHILDREN’S 

THEATRE COMING TO 

BAKER CITY IN 2022

BAKER CITY — Crossroads 

Carnegie Art Center is bring-

ing Missoula Children’s Theater 

camps back in 2022. “The Jungle 

Book” is scheduled for the week 

of June 13, and “The Little Mer-

maid” will be the week of Aug. 15.

Each camp includes fi ve days 
of rehearsals, followed by two 
public performances. Space is 

limited to 60 youth, from grades 
1-12. Registration is $40 for 

members of Crossroads, or $60 

for nonmembers. Scholarships 

are available. Register online at 
www.crossroads-arts.org. Click 

on “Classes.” For more informa-

tion, call 541-523-5369.

PAINTED SKY OFFERING 

WINTER BREAK CAMPS 

FOR KIDS

CANYON CITY — Painted Sky 
Center for the Arts will help kids 

stay busy and creative during 
winter break with a youth art 
camp for children from grades 

preschool to 6 at the art center, 

118 Washington St.

The “Cozy and Comfort” camp 
runs Dec. 27-30, from 8 a.m.-

5 p.m. all days. Activities include 
modeling clay, Legos, hot choco-
late (for literature time), popcorn 

(for movie time), and painting.
Registration is $135 for mem-

bers, $150 for nonmembers, or 

$75 with a partial scholarship. 

Register online at https://painted-

skycenter.com/.

STILL NEED SOME 

GIFT IDEAS?

BAKER CITY, PENDLETON 

— If you’re looking for locally 

crafted items, you have a couple 
options left in the waning weeks 

of December.

Pendleton Center for the 

Arts, 214 N. Main St., has “The 

Art of the Gift” open through 

Dec. 31. PCA is open Tuesday 

through Friday from 10 a.m.-
4 p.m. and Saturday from 
noon-4 p.m. More information 

is available by calling 541-278-
9201 or online at www.pendle-

tonarts.org.

Crossroads Carnegie Art 

Center, 2020 Auburn Ave. in 
Baker City, has the annual De-
cember show “The Gift of Art” 

open through Dec. 24. In addi-

tion, visitors can check out the 
Ornament Expo, featuring locally 
made ornaments. Crossroads is 

open from 10 a.m.-5 p.m. Mon-

day through Saturday (except it 
is closing at noon on Christmas 

Eve, and will be closed Christ-
mas Day). For information, call 
541-523-5369 or visit www.
crossroads-arts.org.

BLUEMOUNTAINEERS 

PLAN NEW YEAR’S EVE 

PARTY

LA GRANDE — The Blue-

Mountaineers will play live on 
New Year’s Eve, Dec. 31, from 
6-9 p.m. at the Union County Se-
nior Center, 1504 N. Albany St. 
The evening will include a fi nger 
food potluck and door prizes. 

Admission is $5, or free for ages 

12 and younger.

Missoula Children’s Theatre/Contributed image

Crossroads Carnegie Art Center will host two sessions of Missoula Children’s Theatre camps for youth from grades 

1-12 — “The Jungle Book” on June 13-18 and “The Little Mermaid” on Aug. 15-20. Register online at www.crossroads-

arts.org.
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